
Liebe Alumni, den 2. Dez. 2003

Guten Tag!  It's time again to invite you to our annual
Deutschklub Weihnachtsfest.  Please bring your family, friends,
husbands, wives etc.  The food and drink are free.  All you need is
to be in good spirits, and of course, be ready to sing and
participate in the auction.  The Weihnachtsfest will be held
Wed., Dec. 17 at 6:30 p.m. in the HEHS cafeteria.  You can
show up as early as 6:00�p.m., however, to look over our sales
tables.
Desserts are appreciated.  Let me know how many people you're
bringing.
(847) 755-5731   or   e-mail:  rtaylor@d211.org

Viele liebe Grüße,

http://www.hehs.d211.org/people/taylorr/


